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550 West 7th Ave, Suite 1600 
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 Main: 907.269.0350 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO:        Bob Klein, Chair, and Members of the  
  Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  

 

DATE:  January 23, 2018 

FROM: Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:  5613 Alaska Proof  

 
 
Requested Action: Approve new license application for a distillery license 
 
Statutory Authority: AS 04.06.090(b):  “The board shall review all applications for licenses 

made under this title and may order the director to issue, renew, 
revoke, transfer, or suspend licenses and permits authorized under this 
title.” 

 
Staff Recommendation: Approve the application with delegation 
 
Background:  The Municipality of Anchorage is protesting the issuance of this new distillery 
license because a Special Land Use Permit has not yet been approved by the municipality, and 
certification from the municipal Department of Health and Human Services has not yet been 
received. In addition, background investigations of the applicants are still pending. 
 
 
Attachments: Application 
  Municipality of Anchorage protest 
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